
From: alison ward
To: Steven Regner
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Support for Dog Park at Ridgewood Park
Date: Wednesday, September 27, 2023 11:42:32 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Beaverton. Exercise caution when
opening attachments or clicking links from unknown senders.

Hello,
I live across the street from the proposed dog park at Ridgewood Park and I am emailing to
show my support. People use this as an off-leash area as is and I would rather see a section
fenced-in to ensure dogs' safety than having it left open. I experienced the trial period and
thought it went well. Some of my neighbors are worried about increased traffic congestion
and cyclists from the bike path getting hit but I don't share in those concerns. I think increased
traffic with people parking may actually slow down existing traffic.
Thanks!
AL Ward
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